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Hi everyone & welcome to our first of many newsletters.
My name is Brian Walden & I will be organising & promoting American Stock Car racing back into Australia in 2013. We have scheduled four race meetings next year at Wakefield Park for the Nascars & Oz truck utes with an expansion in 2014 to Vic Qld and hopefully S.A. There has been a lot of interest in people bringing out there old cars already in Australia as well as importing cars. As we speak there is one car Customs approved & ready to depart the USA with another car purchased & awaiting Customs approval to leave so we are well underway for next year. I’m hoping to have a web site up and running in the next couple of weeks & will keep you all informed when the site is ready. I have now managed to get an agent to help find & export GTA cars for customers on the East & West Coast of America.
For more information about the series please feel free to give me a call

Brian Walden.


